
15. WATERWAYS AND WETLANDS CAPITAL WORKS PROGRESS
REPORT

The Waterways and Wetlands Team Leader reported on the progress of
Waterways and Wetlands work in the Board’s area for the 1999/2000 financial
year.  The Board received the information and requested that the Waterways and
Wetlands Team Leader report on the forward programme for the 2000/01 financial
year to the 4 September 2000 meeting.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


